STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE
OST OFFICE BOX 1980
BRUCE KING July 20, 1992 Hossg. NEW MEXICO 88241-18980
GOVERNOR (505) 393-6161

Yates Petroleum Corporation
105 South 4th Street
Artesia, NM 88210

Attn: Juanita Goodlett

RE: Proposed Recompletion
Burton AER Com #1-J
Sec. 26, T16S, R37E

Gentlemen:

Since no progress report has been received concerning the proposed
recompletion of the above-referenced well from the Strawn to the
Abo or San Andres formations, your proposal is hereby considered
cancelled.

Should you desire to do this work at a later date, please resubmit.
Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Supervisor, District I
ed

cc: OCD Santa Fe - Well File



